

Artistic Directors: Sally Melhuish Tim Blomfield

Dear Salut! Supporter,

After a frustrating year of cancellations, we are very excited to be returning to the stage in 2021. While we will still perform in Verbrugghen Hall at the Conservatorium, the venue does have a number of restrictions in place. We will ensure the event runs as smoothly as always but please be aware of venue requirements.

Please note that we are only able to offer individual concert tickets in 2021 – not subscription ticket sales. With Covid-19 restrictions still in place, tickets must be pre-booked and by reserved seats (not our usual open seating).

At the concert, we will be following the Government's Covid-19 Safe Guidelines, which require us to note names and contact details for each non-transferrable ticket purchased. Please note the following Sydney Conservatorium requirements:

- Patrons should not attend the performance if they are feeling unwell.
- Patrons are required to bring a mask to wear in the performance venue.
- Patrons are encouraged to download and register for the COVIDSafe app.
- If you suspect an infection after the event, please contact the COVID-19 helpline on 1800 020 080.
- The performance will be without interval (to reduce contact between people) and will finish at approximately 4.10pm.
- There will not be any bar facilities at the venue.

To better protect our audience, we will not be selling any items at the concert such as programs or CDs. Instead, we will send all audience members the program by email prior to the concert. We will also have a flyer available at the concert which will list music to be performed.

We value your continuing support through these difficult times and hope that these restrictions will be eased in time for our 16 May concert. Despite these restrictions, we will endeavour to ensure a wonderful year of dazzling music, musicians and composers, and we very much look forward to seeing you there.

With warmest wishes, Sally and Tim

Sally Melhuish and Tim Blomfield Artistic Directors, Salut! Baroque PO Box 388, Hall 2618 www.baroque.com.au